Mormonism A Very Short Introduction Very
Short Int
Thank you for reading mormonism a very short introduction very short int. Maybe
you have knowledge that, people have look numerous times for their chosen
novels like this mormonism a very short introduction very short int, but end up
in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they are facing with some infectious virus inside their desktop computer.
mormonism a very short introduction very short int is available in our digital
library an online access to it is set as public so you can download it
instantly.
Our book servers spans in multiple countries, allowing you to get the most less
latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the mormonism a very short introduction very short int is
universally compatible with any devices to read

War and Religion: A Very Short Introduction Jolyon Mitchell 2021-03-25 Very
Short Introductions: Brilliant, Sharp, Inspiring Is religion a force for war,
or a force for peace? Some of the most terrible wars in history have been
caused and motivated by religion. Much of the violence that fills our screens
today springs from the same source. Yet some of the bravest pacifists have also
been deeply religious people, and many of the laws and institutions that work
to soften or prevent war have deep religious roots. This Very Short
Introduction provides an overview of the history of religion and war, and a
framework for analysing it. Ranging from the warrior gods of Ancient Greece and
Rome, and the ethical drama of the Mahabharata, through the Islamic wars of
conquest and the Crusades, to present day conflicts in Sri Lanka and the
Balkans, it considers the entanglement of war and religion. Yet from Just War
theory and the restraints on war-making imposed by Islamic jurisprudence,
through the Pax Christi of the middle ages, to the non-violence of Gandhi and
Bacha Khan; there is also a story to be told of peace and religion as well.
Jolyon Mitchell and Joshua Rey consider both sides of the age long drama of war
and religion, challenging assumptions at the most fundamental level.
Throughout, they encourage a more sophisticated and well-grounded view on these
issues that have had such weight in the past, and continue to shape our present
and future. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area.
These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas,
and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
The Oxford Handbook of Mormonism Terryl L. Givens 2015-09-01 Winner of the Best
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Anthology Book Award from the John Whitmer Historical Association Winner of the
Special Award for Scholarly Publishing from the Association for Mormon Letters
Scholarly interest in Mormon theology, history, texts, and practices--what
makes up the field now known as Mormon studies--has reached unprecedented
levels, making it one of the fastest-growing subfields in religious studies. In
this volume, Terryl Givens and Philip Barlow, two leading scholars of
Mormonism, have brought together 45 of the top experts in the field to
construct a collection of essays that offers a comprehensive overview of
scholarship on Mormons. The book begins with a section on Mormon history,
perhaps the most well-developed area of Mormon studies. Chapters in this
section deal with questions ranging from how Mormon history is studied in the
university to the role women have played over time. Other sections examine
revelation and scripture, church structure and practice, theology, society, and
culture. The final two sections look at Mormonism in a larger context. The
authors examine Mormon expansion across the globe--focusing on Mormonism in
Latin America, the Pacific, Europe, and Asia--in addition to the interaction
between Mormonism and other social systems, such as law, politics, and other
faiths. Bringing together an impressive body of scholarship, this volume
reveals the vast range of disciplines and subjects where Mormonism continues to
play a significant role in the academic conversation. The Oxford Handbook of
Mormonism will be an invaluable resource for those within the field, as well as
for people studying the broader, ever-changing American religious landscape.
Jesus: A Very Short Introduction Richard Bauckham 2011-07-28 Bauckham shows
that Jesus was devoted to the God of Israel, with a special focus on God's
fatherly love and compassion, and like every Jewish teacher he expounded the
Torah, but did so in his own distinctive way.
Thomas Aquinas: A Very Short Introduction Fergus Kerr 2009-11-05 Thomas
Aquinas, one of the most famous and highly thought of Christian thinkers, was a
controversial figure who was exposed and engaged in conflict. This Very Short
Introduction looks at Aquinas in a historical context, and explores the Church
and culture into which Aquinas was born. It also ask why Aquinas matters now.
Christianity Linda Woodhead 2014 This is a short, accessible analysis of
Christianity that focuses on its social and cultural diversity as well as its
historical dimensions.
The Book of Mormon: A Very Short Introduction Terryl L. Givens 2009-08-31 With
over 140 million copies in print, and serving as the principal proselytizing
tool of one of the world's fastest growing faiths, the Book of Mormon is
undoubtedly one of the most influential religious texts produced in the western
world. Written by Terryl Givens, a leading authority on Mormonism, this compact
volume offers the only concise, accessible introduction to this extraordinary
work. Givens examines the Book of Mormon first and foremost in terms of the
claims that its narrators make for its historical genesis, its purpose as a
sacred text, and its meaning for an audience which shifts over the course of
the history it unfolds. The author traces five governing themes in particular-mormonism-a-very-short-introduction-very-short-int
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revelation, Christ, Zion, scripture, and covenant--and analyzes the Book's
central doctrines and teachings. Some of these resonate with familiar
nineteenth-century religious preoccupations; others consist of radical and
unexpected takes on topics from the fall of Man to Christ's mortal ministries
and the meaning of atonement. Givens also provides samples of a cast of
characters that number in the hundreds, and analyzes representative passages
from a work that encompasses tragedy, poetry, sermons, visions, family
histories and military chronicles. Finally, this introduction surveys the
contested origins and production of a work held by millions to be scripture,
and reviews the scholarly debates that address questions of the record's
historicity. Here then is an accessible guide to what is, by any measure, an
indispensable key to understanding Mormonism. But it is also an introduction to
a compelling and complex text that is too often overshadowed by the
controversies that surround it. About the Series: Combining authority with wit,
accessibility, and style, Very Short Introductions offer an introduction to
some of life's most interesting topics. Written by experts for the newcomer,
they demonstrate the finest contemporary thinking about the central problems
and issues in hundreds of key topics, from philosophy to Freud, quantum theory
to Islam.
Catholicism: A Very Short Introduction Gerald O'Collins 2008-11-27 What are the
origins of the Catholic Church? How has Catholicism changed and adapted over
the centuries? What challenges does the Catholic Church face in the twentyfirst century? Gerald O'Collins answers these and other questions in this
clear, accessible introduction to the largest and oldest institution in the
world.
Sport Mike Cronin 2014 Sport is big business; international in nature and the
focus of much media and cultural attention. In thisVery Short Introduction,
Mike Cronin charts the history of sport, from its traditional origins in folk
football and cock fighting to its position as a global phenomenon today.
Looking at a variety of sports from team games such as rugby, cricket, and
football to games for individuals such as golf, tennis, and skiing, he
considers how these first emerged and captivated the interest of ordinary
people, and how sport has been transformed within our daily lives. Exploring
the relationship between sport and class, gender, commerce, identity, and
ethics, Cronin considers some of the central issues in sport today, including
the high pay of professional footballers and the glamour of women in sports, as
well as fair play standards. Charting sport through the ages and around the
world, this is a short guide to the history, development, and place of sport in
contemporary global society. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions
series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a
new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective,
new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
Colonial America Alan Taylor 2013 In this Very Short Introduction, Alan Taylor
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presents the current scholarly understanding of colonial America to a broader
audience. He focuses on the transatlantic and a transcontinental perspective,
examining the interplay of Europe, Africa, and the Americas through the flows
of goods, people, plants, animals, capital, and ideas.
What is Mormonism? Patrick Q. Mason 2017-03-27 What is Mormonism? A Student’s
Introduction is an easy-to-read and informative overview of the religion
founded by Joseph Smith in 1830. This short and lively book covers Mormonism’s
history, core beliefs, rituals, and devotional practices, as well as the impact
on the daily lives of its followers. The book focuses on the Church of Jesus
Christ of Latter-day Saints, the Salt Lake City-based church that is the
largest and best-known expression of Mormonism, whilst also exploring lesser
known churches that claim descent from Smith’s original revelations. Designed
for undergraduate religious studies and history students, What is Mormonism?
provides a reliable and easily digestible introduction to a steadily growing
religion that continues to befuddle even learned observers of American religion
and culture.
Anglicanism: A Very Short Introduction Mark Chapman 2006-06-22 This short
introduction provides an understanding of the diversity of Anglicanism by
exploring its history, theology, and structure. It also reveals what it is that
holds the Anglican Communion together despite the crises that threaten it.
Paul: A Very Short Introduction E. P. Sanders 2001-02-22 In this original
introduction to Paul's life and thought Sanders pays equal attention to Paul's
fundamental convictions and the sometimes convoluted ways in which they were
worked out.
Augustine: A Very Short Introduction Henry Chadwick 2001-02-22 By his writings,
the surviving bulk of which exceeds that of any other ancient author, Augustine
came to influence not only his contemporaries but also the West since his time.
This Very Short Introduction traces the development of Augustine's thought,
discussing his reaction to the thinkers before him, and themes such as freedom,
creation, and the trinity. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions
series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a
new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective,
new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
Theology: A Very Short Introduction David Ford 2013-10-24 This Very Short
Introduction provides both the believer and non-believer with a balanced survey
of the central questions of theology. David Ford's approach draws us in to
considering the principles underlying religious belief, including the
centrality of salvation to most major religions, the concept of God in ancient,
modern, and postmodern contexts, the challenge posed to theology by prayer and
worship, and the issue of sin and evil. He also probes the nature of
experience, knowledge, and wisdom in theology, and discusses what is involved
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in interpreting theological texts. In this new edition, Ford considers the
contemporary relevance of theology, including the effect of globalization and
digitized communication, examines the theological responses to change and
development in science, considers the impact of increased engagement between
Islam and the West, and looks at the development and importance of theology
between the different faiths. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions
series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a
new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective,
new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
Mormonism: A Very Short Introduction Richard L. Bushman 2008-04-22 Looks at the
history and teachings of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints.
God John Bowker 2014 In this concise introduction to the deity, John Bowker
explores how each major religion, and countless philosophers and theologians,
have answered the fundamental question: Who or what is God? He also explores
why some people believe in God and others do not, and concludes by looking at
how our understanding of God continues to evolve in the present day. ABOUT THE
SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert
authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
The Mormon People Matthew Bowman 2012-01-24 “From one of the brightest of the
new generation of Mormon-studies scholars comes a crisp, engaging account of
the religion’s history.”—The Wall Street Journal With Mormonism on the nation’s
radar as never before, religious historian Matthew Bowman has written an
essential book that pulls back the curtain on more than 180 years of Mormon
history and doctrine. He recounts the church’s origins and explains how the
Mormon vision has evolved—and with it the esteem in which Mormons have been
held in the eyes of their countrymen. Admired on the one hand as hardworking
paragons of family values, Mormons have also been derided as oddballs and
persecuted as polygamists, heretics, and zealots. The place of Mormonism in
public life continues to generate heated debate, yet the faith has never been
more popular. One of the fastest-growing religions in the world, it retains an
uneasy sense of its relationship with the main line of American culture.
Mormons will surely play an even greater role in American civic life in the
years ahead. The Mormon People comes as a vital addition to the corpus of
American religious history—a frank and balanced demystification of a faith that
remains a mystery for many. With a new afterword by the author. “Fascinating
and fair-minded . . . a sweeping soup-to-nuts primer on Mormonism.”—The Boston
Globe “A cogent, judicious, and important account of a faith that has been an
important element in American history but remained surprisingly
misunderstood.”—Michael Beschloss “A thorough, stimulating rendering of the
Mormon past and present.”—Kirkus Reviews “[A] smart, lucid history.”—Tom Brokaw
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Religion: a Very Short Introduction Thomas A. Tweed 2020 Religion plays a
central role in human experience. Billions of people around the world practice
a faith and act in accordance with it. Religion shapes how they enter the world
and how they leave it - how they eat, dress, marry, and raise their children.
It affects law, economy, and government. It sanctifies injustice and combats
it. Beginning with the first signs of religion among ancient humans and
concluding with a look at modern citizens and contemporary trends,leading
scholar Thomas Tweed examines this powerful and enduring force in human
society. Religion: A Very Short Introduction offers a concise non-partisan
overview of religion's long history and its complicated role in the world
today.
Humanism: A Very Short Introduction Stephen Law 2011-01-27 Summary: Philosopher
Stephen Law explains why humanism--though a rejection of religion--nevertheless
provides both a moral basis and a meaning for our lives.-publisher description.
Building the Kingdom Claudia Lauper Bushman 2001-12-27 Mormonism is one of the
world's fastest growing religions, doubling its membership every 15 years. The
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints (the formal denomination of the
Mormon church) is now 10 million strong, with more than half of its membership
coming from outside the United States. More than 88 million copies of The Book
of Mormon have been printed, and it has been translated into more than 50
languages. Mormons in America tells the tumultuous story of this religious
group, from its humble origins in small-town New York State in 1830 to its
present heyday. Claudia and Richard Bushman introduce us to charismatic leaders
like Joseph Smith and Brigham Young, go deep behind Mormon rites and
traditions, take us along the adventurous trail of the Mormon pioneers into the
West, evoke the momentous erection of Salt Lake City in the desert, and draw us
into the dozens of skirmishes, verbal attacks, and court battles between
Mormons and their neighbors, other religions, the media, and the American
government.
The Bible: A Very Short Introduction John Riches 2000-02-24 It is sometimes
said that the Bible is one of the most unread books in the world, yet has been
a major force in the development of Western culture and continues to exert an
enormous influence over many people's lives. This Very Short Introduction looks
at the importance accorded to the Bible by different communities and cultures
and attempts to explain why it has generated such a rich variety of uses and
interpretations. It explores how the Bible was written, the development of the
canon, the role of Biblical criticism, the appropriation of the Bible in high
and popular culture, and its use for political ends. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very
Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of
titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect
way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts,
analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.
The Devil: A Very Short Introduction Darren Oldridge 2012-05-31 The Devil has
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fascinated writers and theologians since the time of the New Testament, and
inspired many dramatic and haunting works of art. Today he remains a potent
image in popular culture. The Devil: A Very Short Introduction presents an
introduction to the Christian Devil through the history of ideas and the lives
of real people.
The Abrahamic Religions: a Very Short Introduction Charles L. Cohen 2020-01-08
In the book of Genesis, God bestows a new name upon Abram--Abraham, a father of
many nations. With this name and his Covenant, Abraham would become the
patriarch of three of the world's major religions: Judaism, Christianity, and
Islam. Connected by their mutual--if differentiated--veneration of the One God
proclaimed by Abraham, these traditions share much beyond their origins in the
ancient Israel of the Old Testament. This Very Short Introduction explores the
intertwined histories of these monotheistic religions, from the emergence of
Christianity and Islam to the violence of the Crusades and the cultural
exchanges of al-Andalus. Each religion continues to be shaped by this history
but has also reacted to the forces of modernity and politics. Movements such as
the Reformation and that led by seventh-century Kharijites have emerged,
intentioned to reform or restore traditional religious practice but quite
different in their goals and effects. Relationships with states, among them
Israel and Saudi Arabia, have also figured importantly in their development.
The Abrahamic Religions: A Very Short Introduction brings these traditions
together into a common narrative, lending much needed context to the story of
Abraham and his descendants. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions
series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a
new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective,
new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
The Scientific Revolution: A Very Short Introduction Lawrence Principe
2011-04-28 Lawrence M. Principe takes a fresh approach to the story of the
scientific revolution, emphasising the historical context of the society and
its world view at the time. From astronomy to alchemy and medicine to geology,
he tells this fascinating story from the perspective of the historical
characters involved.
The Mormon Faith of Mitt Romney Andrew Jackson 2012-01-18 In this timely book,
the author uncovers the history, teachings and practices of the Latter-day
Saints, compares them to evangelical Christian beliefs and challenges former
Massachusetts governor and presidential candidate Mitt Romney to be open and
transparent about his beliefs and its implications if he is elected president.
Pentecostalism: A Very Short Introduction William K. Kay 2011-01-27 In
religious terms Pentecostalism was probably the most vibrant and rapidlygrowing religious movement of the 20th century. Starting as a revivalistic and
renewal movement within Christianity, it encircled the globe in less than 25
years and grew in North America and then in those parts of the world with the
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highest birth-rates. Characterised by speaking in tongues, miracles, television
evangelism and megachurches, it is also noted for its small-group meetings,
empowerment of individuals, liberation of women and humanitarian concerns.
Without the financial and military support of the state (as was the case with
communism), it flourished in almost every conceivable socio-political
environment. Even in Europe, where religion most frequently appeared tired and
out of date, Pentecostalism might draw large crowds or, within mainline
Christian congregations, flourish in a more muted charismatic form. When these
two forms are added together, Pentecostalism and neo-Pentecostalism are thought
to account for around 450 million people. William K Kay outlines the origins
and growth of Pentecostalism, looking at not only the theological aspects of
the movement, but also the sociological influences of its political and
humanitarian viewpoints. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series
from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a
new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective,
new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
Rastafari: A Very Short Introduction Ennis B. Edmonds 2012-12-20 From its
obscure beginnings in Jamaica in the early 1930s, Rastafari has grown into an
international socio-religious movement. It is estimated that 700,000 to 1
million people worldwide have embraced Rastafari, and adherents of the movement
can be found in most of the major population centres and many outposts of the
world. Rastafari: A Very Short Introduction provides an account of this
widespread but often poorly understood movement. Ennis B. Edmonds looks at the
essential history of Rastafari, including its principles and practices and its
internal character and configuration. He examines its global spread, and its
far-reaching influence on cultural and artistic production in the Caribbean and
beyond. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area.
These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas,
and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
The Book of Mormon: A Very Short Introduction Terryl L. Givens 2009-08-31 With
over 140 million copies in print, and serving as the principal proselytizing
tool of one of the world's fastest growing faiths, the Book of Mormon is
undoubtedly one of the most influential religious texts produced in the western
world. Written by Terryl Givens, a leading authority on Mormonism, this compact
volume offers the only concise, accessible introduction to this extraordinary
work. Givens examines the Book of Mormon first and foremost in terms of the
claims that its narrators make for its historical genesis, its purpose as a
sacred text, and its meaning for an audience which shifts over the course of
the history it unfolds. The author traces five governing themes in particular-revelation, Christ, Zion, scripture, and covenant--and analyzes the Book's
central doctrines and teachings. Some of these resonate with familiar
nineteenth-century religious preoccupations; others consist of radical and
mormonism-a-very-short-introduction-very-short-int
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unexpected takes on topics from the fall of Man to Christ's mortal ministries
and the meaning of atonement. Givens also provides samples of a cast of
characters that number in the hundreds, and analyzes representative passages
from a work that encompasses tragedy, poetry, sermons, visions, family
histories and military chronicles. Finally, this introduction surveys the
contested origins and production of a work held by millions to be scripture,
and reviews the scholarly debates that address questions of the record's
historicity. Here then is an accessible guide to what is, by any measure, an
indispensable key to understanding Mormonism. But it is also an introduction to
a compelling and complex text that is too often overshadowed by the
controversies that surround it. About the Series: Combining authority with wit,
accessibility, and style, Very Short Introductions offer an introduction to
some of life's most interesting topics. Written by experts for the newcomer,
they demonstrate the finest contemporary thinking about the central problems
and issues in hundreds of key topics, from philosophy to Freud, quantum theory
to Islam.
Herodotus: A Very Short Introduction Jennifer T. Roberts 2011-06-23 Jennifer
Roberts introduces the background and writing of the 5th century Greek thinker
and researcher Herodotus of Halicarnassus, who invented the genre of historical
investigation. She discusses all aspects of his work, including his fascination
with his origins; his travels; his interest in seeing the world; and the
recurring themes of his work.
Understanding the Book of Mormon Ross Anderson 2009-08-30 Mormons, or members
of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints, form a growing population
in both numbers and influence. Yet few people have more than a passing
knowledge of the document that defines and drives this important movement—the
Book of Mormon. A former Mormon and an adult convert to Christianity, author
Ross Anderson provides a clear summary of the Book of Mormon including its
history, teachings, and unique features. Stories from the author and other exMormons illustrate the use of Mormon scripture in the Latter-day Saint church.
Anderson gives special attention to how the Book of Mormon relates to Christian
beliefs about God, Jesus, and the Bible. With discussion questions to
facilitate group use and a focus on providing an accurate portrayal of Mormons
beliefs, Understanding the Book of Mormon is an indispensable guide for anyone
wishing to become more familiar with the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day
Saints and its most formative scripture.
David O. McKay and the Rise of Modern Mormonism Gregory A. Prince 2005 Focuses
primarily on the years of McKay's presidency of the Church of Jesus Christ of
Latter-day Saints during some of the most turbulent times in American and world
history.
Puritanism: A Very Short Introduction Francis J. Bremer 2009-07-24 Written by a
leading expert on the Puritans, this brief, informative volume offers a wealth
of background on this key religious movement. This book traces the shaping,
triumph, and decline of the Puritan world, while also examining the role of
mormonism-a-very-short-introduction-very-short-int
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religion in the shaping of American society and the role of the Puritan legacy
in American history. Francis J. Bremer discusses the rise of Puritanism in the
English Reformation, the struggle of the reformers to purge what they viewed as
the corruptions of Roman Catholicism from the Elizabethan church, and the
struggle with the Stuart monarchs that led to a brief Puritan triumph under
Oliver Cromwell. It also examines the effort of Puritans who left England to
establish a godly kingdom in America. Bremer examines puritan theology, views
on family and community, their beliefs about the proper relationship between
religion and public life, the limits of toleration, the balance between
individual rights and one's obligation to others, and the extent to which
public character should be shaped by private religious belief. About the
Series: Combining authority with wit, accessibility, and style, Very Short
Introductions offer an introduction to some of life's most interesting topics.
Written by experts for the newcomer, they demonstrate the finest contemporary
thinking about the central problems and issues in hundreds of key topics, from
philosophy to Freud, quantum theory to Islam.
Philosophy of Religion Tim Bayne 2018 What is the philosophy of religion? How
can we distinguish it from theology on the one hand and the
psychology/sociology of religious belief on the other? What does it mean to
describe God as "eternal"? And should religious people want there to be good
arguments for the existence of God, or is religious belief only authentic in
the absence of these good arguments? In this Very Short Introduction Tim Bayne
introduces the field of philosophy of religion, and engages with some of the
most burning questions that philosophers discuss. Considering how "religion"
should be defined, and whether we even need to be able to define it in order to
engage in the philosophy of religion, he goes on to discuss whether the
existence of God matters. Exploring the problem of evil, Bayne also debates the
connection between faith and reason, and the related question of what role
reason should play in religious contexts. Shedding light on the relationship
between science and religion, Bayne finishes by considering the topics of
reincarnation and the afterlife. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions
series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a
new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective,
new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
Atheism: A Very Short Introduction Julian Baggini 2003-06-26 Do you think of
atheists as immoral pessimists who live their lives without meaning, purpose,
or values? Think again! Atheism: A Very Short Introduction sets out to dispel
the myths that surround atheism and show how a life without religious belief
can be positive, meaningful, and moral.
Methodism: A Very Short Introduction William J. Abraham 2019-04-25 Beginning as
a renewal movement within Anglicanism in the eighteenth century, Methodism had
become the largest Protestant denomination in the USA in the nineteenth
century, and is today one of the most vibrant forms of Christianity.
mormonism-a-very-short-introduction-very-short-int
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Representing a complex spiritual and evangelistic experiment that involves a
passionate commitment to worldwide mission, it covers a global network of
Christian denominations. In this Very Short Introduction William J. Abraham
trace Methodism from its origins in the work of John Wesley and the hymns of
his brother, Charles Wesley, in the eighteenth century, right up to the
present. Considering the identity, nature, and history of Methodism, Abraham
provides a fresh account of the place of Methodism in the life and thought of
the Christian Church. Describing the message of Methodism, and who the
Methodists are, he also considers the practices of Methodism, and discusses the
global impact of Methodism and its decline in the homelands. Finally Abraham
looks forward, and considers the future prospects for Methodism. ABOUT THE
SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert
authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Believing History Richard Lyman Bushman 2006-12-08 Eminent historian Richard
Lyman Bushman presents an engaging history of the Mormon religion that is full
of intricate subplots and peculiar twists. He discusses the Book of Mormon's
ambivalence toward republican government and its fascination with records,
translation, and history, explores the culture of the Lamanites (the enemies of
the favored people), and recasts Joseph Smith as an original thinker who
offered the possibility of belief in a time of growing skepticism. Believing
History is also a rare and honest confession in which Bushman reflects on his
faith and ponders how scholars are to write about subjects in which they are
personally invested. In this book, believers gain a whole new perspective on
their religion, nonbelievers learn that Mormonism cannot be summed up with a
simple label, and all are treated to a provocative and open look at a believing
historian studying his own faith.
Catholicism: A Very Short Introduction Gerald O'Collins 2017-05-18 Despite a
long history of external threats and internal strife, the Roman Catholic Church
remains a vast and influential presence in our modern world. But what were its
origins, and how has it changed and adapted over the centuries? After Pope
Benedict XVI dramatically resigned in early 2013 (the first Pope to resign
since the fifteenth century), and Pope Francis was elected, many wondered what
direction he would lead the Church in, and whether the Church could modernise
in the face of the demands of our world. In this Very Short Introduction,
Gerald O'Collins covers the history of the Catholic Church, and considers some
of the key issues facing Catholicism today, such as the catastrophic
revelations about clerical child abuse, the impact of the growth of Islam, and
the destruction in the Middle East of ancient Christian church communities. He
also shows how Catholics are being increasingly challenged by an opposition
between their traditional Christian values and rights which are endorsed by the
secular world, such as the right to physician assisted suicide or same-sex
marriage, and considers the future for the largest and oldest institution in
the world. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
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University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area.
These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas,
and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Islamic History: A Very Short Introduction Adam J. Silverstein 2010-01-21 Does
history matter? This book argues not that history matters, but that Islamic
history does. This Very Short Introduction introduces the story of Islamic
history; the controversies surrounding its study; and the significance that it
holds - for Muslims and for non-Muslims alike. Opening with a lucid overview of
the rise and spread of Islam, from the seventh to twenty first century, the
book charts the evolution of what was originally a small, localised community
of believers into an international religion with over a billion adherents.
Chapters are also dedicated to the peoples - Arabs, Persians, and Turks - who
shaped Islamic history, and to three representative institutions - the mosque,
jihad, and the caliphate - that highlight Islam's diversity over time. Finally,
the roles that Islamic history has played in both religious and political
contexts are analysed, while stressing the unique status that history enjoys
amongst Muslims, especially compared to its lowly place in Western societies
where history is often seen as little more than something that is not to be
repeated. Some of the questions that will be answered are: · How did Islam
arise from the obscurity of seventh century Arabia to the headlines of twenty
first century media? · How do we know what we claim to know about Islam's rise
and development? · Why does any of this matter, either to Muslims or to nonMuslims? ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area.
These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas,
and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
The Mormon Cult Jack B. Worthy 2008-04-01 Scrutinizing the experience of
growing up Mormon, this personal narrative tells the story of one man's
disillusionment with his faith and subsequent excommunication from the Church.
This account reveals what is posited as inherent racism and sexism within the
church and seeks to expose the controlling methods of indoctrination and the
harsh process of excommunication. The basic tenets of the religion are
explained, personal stories and analyses are shared, and church authorities are
cited to support the claims of extreme gender and racial discrimination. From
unknowing follower to angry rebel, and finally to a content, worldly man, this
book recounts the experience of a survivor who feels the duty to explain his
truth.
Judaism: A Very Short Introduction Norman Solomon 2014-08-28 Normon Solomon's
succinct book is an ideal introduction to Judaism as a religion and way of
life. Demonstrating the diverse nature and ethnic origin of those with the
Jewish faith, Solomon explores how the Jewish religion has developed in the
2,000 years since the days of the Bible. This Very Short Introduction starts by
outlining the basics of practical Judaism - its festivals, prayers, customs,
mormonism-a-very-short-introduction-very-short-int
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and various sects - and goes on to consider how Judaism has responded to, and
dealt with, a number of key issues and debates, including the impact of the
Holocaust and the establishment of the State of Israel. In this new edition,
Solomon considers issues of contemporary Judaism in the twenty first century.
ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University
Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocketsized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our
expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm
to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
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